
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Forest School Drop-In 

10:30 am – 12 noon Sessions 
 

Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 as directed by the government Hackney Forest School 

services are closed until further notice [stated Friday 20th March 2020]. 

 
This sheet provides information for dates that will be different to the normal FS 

drop-in session held in the forest: 
 

 closure dates 

 Learning walks / Earth walks 
 

Forest School Learning walks / Earth Walks Information 
 

Time: 10:30am – 12am (this consists of meeting up, starting our journey and 
arriving back) 

Location: meet outside Clapton Park Children Centre 
 

 

 

Wednesday 6th May 
Wednesday 3rd June 
Wednesday 24th June 
Wednesday 1st July 

Wednesday 15th July 
 

 

 

 

Closure Dates  
 

Wednesday 24th June  
 

 


